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The Richardson Symphony League hosts its 54th Annual Symphony League Ball on Saturday,  
April 4, 2020, at the Richardson Renaissance Hotel. This social event of the season honors the  
RSL senior debutantes and honor guard, the Richardson Symphony Orchestra and its patrons and 
corporate sponsors.  

As a major fundraiser for the Richardson Symphony Orchestra (RSO), the ball not only raises funds 
through its auction, but also includes a formal presentation of the debutantes and honor guard, a seated 
dinner, dancing to a live band and a casino. Community members and business leaders look forward to 
the Ball each year. 

The Richardson Symphony was founded in 1961 and has grown with the DFW Metroplex to become 
recognized as one of the premiere orchestras of the region. It is the resident symphony of the Charles 
W. Eisemann Center for Performing Arts and offers a variety of classical and pops concerts each season 
programmed to appeal to the varied audiences of the area. Throughout its history, the orchestra has 
been known for its innovative programming and as a showplace for brilliant up-and-coming talent.  

In addition to the critically-acclaimed season performances, the Richardson Symphony is also widely 
regarded as a leader in education and community outreach programs. The Ann & Charles Eisemann 
International Young Artists Competition draws talented young performers from around the world each 
year. The orchestra is also actively involved in providing an introduction to classical music for the  
third-grade students of the Richardson Independent School District and in a variety of private schools 
throughout the community.  

In addition to ticket sales, grants and corporate contributions, we rely on the generous support of 
individuals in our community. Every gift is important as we strive to sustain the art of classical music for 
future generations. Your donations enable us to inspire, entertain and educate audiences from the 
Dallas metropolitan area. The RSO Board of Directors and the Richardson Symphony League rely on the 
generosity of our community and business leaders for financial support. 

We sincerely thank you for your consideration of this request and for your continued support of the 
Richardson Symphony Orchestra and the Richardson Symphony League. We would greatly appreciate 
your patronage and support through a sponsorship, donation or an advertisement in our ball program.  
Completed contracts can be returned to our address below. 

Sincerely,  

Miriam Sibley 

RSL President 

 

Richardson Symphony League is a 509(a)(3) organization directly supporting the  
Richardson Symphony Orchestra, a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt organization. 


